
Hello UM 1930 Stakeholders, 

In order to accommodate a Portland meeting location as requested by Stakeholders, Staff has moved 
the date of the upcoming UM 1930 CSP Interconnection Workshop from August 28, 2019 to August 26, 
2019. The updated meeting details are below: 

Date: August 26, 2019 

Time: 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

Location: Energy Trust of Oregon  
Megawatt Room 
421 SW Oak St #300 
Portland, OR 97204 
 

Phone: USA Toll-Free:  888-363-4735   Access Code:  8449720 

 

Best, 

Caroline 

 

Caroline Moore 
Chief Analyst, New Technology and Carbon Programs 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
(503) 480-9427 
Caroline.F.Moore@state.or.us 
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